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Thirty Day Road Closure on Section of Yolo County Road 98  
 
(Woodland, CA) – A 3.5 mile section of Yolo County Road (CR) 98, between CR 25A and CR 29, will 
be closed to public traffic from Wednesday, September 24 at 7:00 a.m. through Tuesday, November 4, 
due to construction activity.  The road closure is necessary to construct left turn lanes on CR 98 at the 
intersection of CR 27.  
 
For the first stage of construction, expected to last for approximately 15 days, CR 98 will be closed 
between CR 27 and CR 25A.  The detour will direct motorists to CR 99 between CR 27 and CR 25A, 
and the reverse.  For the second stage of construction, expected to last for approximately 15 days, CR 98 
will be closed between CR 27 and CR 29.  The detour will direct motorists to CR 99 between CR 27 and 
CR 29, and the reverse.  CR 27 will remain open during the work, but will be subject to minor delays.  
Commuters are encouraged to use alternate routes during this 30 day closure. 
 
For more information contact Olesya Tribukait, Yolo County Public Works Associate Civil Engineer at 
(530) 666-8844. 
 

### 


